
 

 
 

Wednesday, March 23, 2016 – 7:00pm 
Thayer Homestead – 2B Oak Street, Medway   

 
 
 

Urban Renewal is designed to assist communities to revitalize decadent, 
substandard or blighted open areas and to encourage sound growth in designated 

areas.  The development of an Urban Renewal Plan is a key planning process 
intended to identify specific actions needed to encourage redevelopment in 

certain areas.  The Medway Redevelopment Authority is working with BSC Group, 
Inc. on the preparation of the Urban Renewal Plan for the Oak Grove area. Come 

learn about the Urban Renewal Plan process and about this area.   
 

 

Your attendance, participation and feedback are strongly encouraged.  
 

 

The mission of the Medway Redevelopment Authority is to encourage reinvestment by means 
of development of underutilized areas that will lead to job creation, added housing 

opportunities, a mix of commercial and industrial uses, an improved tax base and a better 
quality of life for all residents of Medway.   

 
 

For additional information and to RSVP, please contact Stephanie Mercandetti, Director 
Community & Economic Development at 508-321-4918 or smercandetti@townofmedway.org.   

1st Public Forum on the Oak Grove Urban Renewal Plan 
Sponsored by the Medway Redevelopment Authority 


